
• Friday 17th February - School Carnival
• Friday 17th February - School Closes

IMPORTANT DATES:PARENT NOTICES:

Mr John Socha

10th February, 2023
Hi All

It hardly seems a minute ago that we were celebrating Christmas and yet we are almost at half-term. 
I expect one of the reasons time has flashed by so quickly is because of how busy we have been in school.
I was particularly thrilled by the many themed weeks, days and events we participated in at B10, such as: 
International Week, Rest Our Pencils Day, Planetarium visit, Grandparents’ Day and yesterday’s theatre visit.
If that wasn’t all, there is the Carnival next week as well. The following half-term promises to be just as 
exciting, with World Book and Maths events, Science Week and finally Autism Day. Please make sure you 
have a look at our Instagram page to see just how much fun everyone is having.

Have a lovely weekend

   BISG  SCHOOL   NEWS

Please can parents not go past the 
office and upstairs to the classrooms 
without prior permission. Thank you.
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK

salt dough :)

Theatre trip to see Pippi Longstocking
was great fun! 

2a students prepared Valentine's cards
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2a students can multiply by 10! :)
We finally had snow this week! Students enjoyed 
their time spent sledging, making snowmen and 
snowball fighting :)

1b students are now all ready for next week's 
Carnival

We now have bird feeders installed in the yard, 
and students are taking turns to feed the birds. 
A fun way to teach children responsibility! 

Class 1a counting equal groups of numbers
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